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Mon 22nd Apr  5T Visit to RWA Art Exhibition - 12.15pm-3.30pm 
    Y3 Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 23rd Apr  Y1 Phonics Screening for Parents - 9.05am 
    Y3 Sponsored Wheelathon in KS2 Playground - 1.15pm 
    Y3 Redcatch Visit 
 
Thurs 25th Apr  Y5 Swimming 

What’s on next week (22nd April 2024) 

     

    Hello everyone, 

 

Welcome back to term 5. This week, YR enjoyed their enormous vegetable competition and 

made some delicious soup from all the entries. Y5 have started their Bikeability this week and 

have been practising their cycling around Knowle. We had a fantastic time at Y4 camp on 

Wednesday and Thursday in Barton. The children enjoyed bushcraft, swimming, water colour 

painting and archery. They were a pleasure to take away and we all had a great time. The  

weather was very kind to us too! 

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

Helen Bailey 

Here is a link to the School Calendar 

                                  

 Last weeks (week beg. 25/03/2024) attendance                                                                    
winners are: 

  Reception:      Clown fish Class with  95.42%  

  KS1:             Octopus Class with  97.84%  

  KS2:                   6D Class with 97.50%  

   

  Our attendance target at Knowle Park is 96% 

Attendance Matters 

* 

https://www.knowlepark-pri.bristol.sch.uk/
https://knowlepark.sites.schooljotter2.com/pages/calendar/index?calendar_id=2100


  
 
Mon 22nd Apr  5T Visit to RWA Art Exhibition - 12.15pm-3.30pm 
    Y3 Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 23rd Apr  Y1 Phonics Screening for Parents - 9.05am 
    Y3 Sponsored Wheelathon in KS2 Playground - 1.15pm 
    Y3 Redcatch Visit 
 
Thurs 25th Apr  Y5 Swimming 
 
Mon 29th Apr  Reception Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 30th Apr  Reception Screening with Nurse 
    Reception Redcatch Visit 
 
Thur 2nd May  Reception Screening with Nurse 
    Y5 Swimming 
 
Fri 3rd May  Reception Screening with Nurse 
 
Mon 6th May  BANK HOLIDAY - School Closed 
 
Tues 7th May  Acorns Redcatch Visit 
 
Thurs 9th May   Y5 Swimming 
 
Mon 13th May   KS2 SATS 
    Y1 Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 14th May   KS2 SATS 
    Reception - Chew Valley Animal Park Visit 
    Y1 Redcatch Visit 
 
Wed 15th May   KS2 SATS 
 
Thurs 16th May  KS2 SATS 
    Y5 Swimming 
    Summer Census - MENU CHANGE - Fish Fingers 
 
Mon 20th May  Y4 Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 21st May   Y4 Redcatch Visit 
 
Thurs 23rd May  Y5 Swimming 
 
 
 
    

 

Dates for your Diary 

The next academic years inset days are: 
 Monday 3rd June 2024 



 

Eco Squad News 

The Big Battery Hunt…  

 

Bring in all your dead batteries! Please ask your child to give to their Eco Squad representative to 

be counted.  

This is a school competition and a chance to win great prizes.  

 We currently have 7119 batteries!  

Many thanks, Miss Hucker and Eco Squad  

                                                                                     Stars of the Week 

 Well done to our stars:    
1G - Whole of Sea Turtles, 1H - Lexi, 1WD - Dalia, 2G - Rudi, 2S - Monroe, 2GR - Ella G                                                                                   
3F - Bukola, 3S - Carter,  3HJ - Jack N, 4R - Florence, 4SR - Bilal, 4E - Des                                                           
5F - Leo, 5B - Ollie,  5T - Darragh, 6C - Whole Class, 6D - Esther, 6S - Billy B, Acorns - Poppy 
 

 

 Mon: Y4E, 5F & 5B         Tues: Y5T, 4R & 4SR          Wed: Y2         Thurs: Y6         Fri: Y3              

Term 4 P.E days 

                                                                                                      PTA  
 

Father's Day Donations 
 

Please could donations for the Father's Day sale be put in the PTA box in the office. These can       
include unopened and unused toiletries and gifts.  

 



 

Year 4 Camp  

Year 4 had a fantastic time in the sunshine at Barton camp this week. They enjoyed archery,       
bushcraft, team games and many other exciting activities such as flying down the slide into the 

pool! Well done to all of year 4 and we hope you all enjoy telling your parents all about it. 
Year 4 team 



 

Year 4 Camp  



 

Year 4 Camp  



Dinner Menu 



 



Community Information 

As you may be aware every year All Stars Cricket (https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars) takes place at cricket clubs around 
the country. It is a fantastic introduction to the game and is open to 5-8 year old boys and girls. Over 14,000 children in 
Somerset have been part of All Stars since it began in 2017, and we already have over 1,500 children signed up to take part 
this summer at one of over 60 centres/clubs across the county. 
 
Dynamos Cricket is also back (https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket. Dynamos is for boys and girls from 8-11 years 
old. We have 41 centres/clubs across Somerset running it this summer, including girls only ones and we already have neat-
ly 700 children signed up.  
 
Along with 8 weeks of cricket, participants also get a personalised shirt.  

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket



